
 

 

16th February 2017 
 
Dear Parent/Carers, 

Showing of Goodnight Mr. Tom 
 

Our most recent class book has been Friend or Foe by Michael Morpurgo, which revolves around 
evacuees during World War II. To tie in with this, we would like to show the film version of 
Goodnight Mr. Tom, the renowned tale of a boy evacuated from London during the air-raids of 
World War II. We will be watching this in class on Friday 17th February. 
 
The film has a certificate PG, so we would like to offer you the option to opt your child out from 
the viewing at your discretion. Please return the reply slip to your teacher if you would not like 
your child to take part.  
 
Kind Regards,  
Luke McDonagh, Jennifer Beech and Sarah Millward 
Year 4 Teachers 

 

Showing of Goodnight Mr. Tom 
 
 

 

 

Child’s Name: ________________________________________________ Class: _______ 
 
I would / would not like my child to take part in the showing of Goodnight Mr Tom  [  ] 
 
 
Signed (Parent / Carer): _______________________________________ Date:________ 


